From: Cooper, Carol —

Sent: 15 July 2019 19:25
To: Planning
Subject: planning application 2019/3010/P

FAO N-A Constantinescu

| wish to comment on this application but there seems no way to do this on the
camden.gov site.

| am concerned about the poor design of the accommodation, and in addition
especially worried about the increased traffic and parking that could result from the
development of 9 flats.

Maresfield Gardens is already unbelievably congested, especially during rush hour
and school dropoff/pickup times. This increase in traffic will run counter to measures
already proposed to reduce congestion and pollution in this area (Healthy School
Street) and | believe residents need assurances that no parking permits will be
allowed for this new accommodation.

Kind regards

Carol Cooper

Dr Linda Carol Cooper



